January 16, 1956

The president of the Board of Supervisors called a special meeting January 16, 1956 in
the home of the Secretary, all members were present.

The minutes of the annual meeting read and approved, with L U. Collins Sec.
protem acting as Secretary.

The Sec. was authorized by all members of Board to advertise for sealed bids for
stone for said Township for the year 1956. Bids to be opened February 3™ 1956 at one
o’clock at Township Election House.

No further business the meeting adjourned.

Signed by O. H. Newman, Secretary and Charles H. Gerver and Clarence H. Myers,
Supervisors.



